
  Lights of Love  
Thursday, December 8th  

 
Our annual ​Lights of Love ceremony ​ will take place on ​Thursday, 
December 8, 2016 ​, from ​6:30-7:00pm in the Jeffrey Clark gym ​ ​prior 
to the tree lighting and Family Give-A-Gift Night.  
  
This year, the East Greenwich Education Association and Lunch 
Bunch would like to recognize loved ones who are no longer with 
us with a slideshow tribute.  Our strings’ students will also be 
performing during the tribute.  
 
If you would to include a loved one in our tribute, please complete 
and return the following form as well as a picture of your loved 
one by ​Tuesday, December 6th ​.  If you would like to honor several 
loved ones, please complete a separate form for each person 
you’d like to honor.  All pictures will be returned, but if you would 
prefer to scan a picture, please scan/email it to Stacy Kuhen at 
kuhens@eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us ​.  
 
Hearts of Remembrance will also be sold at our Family Give-A-Gift 
Night for $1.00 each and the proceeds will go towards supporting 
families in need this holiday season.  
 
We look forward to honoring, remembering, and paying tribute to 
our loved ones this holiday season.  
 
With gratitude,  
The East Greenwich Education Association & Lunch Bunch  
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Lights of Love Tribute  
 
Please print all information neatly and return to the ​main office 
by Tuesday, December 6th.​  If you would like to honor MORE than 
ONE loved one, please complete ​a form for each person ​ you’d like 
to honor.  ​*Extra copies of this flyer will be available in the main 
office.  

 
Loved One’s Name:​ ​____________________________ 
 
Honored by:​ ​__________________________________ 
______________________________________________ 
*Please include the family’s last name or the names of the individuals that 
would like to honor your loved one.  
 

Student’s name:​_______________________________ 
 
Student’s homeroom teacher:​___________________ 
*To be able to return photographs of your loved ones.  
 

PHOTOGRAPHS:  
***Please include a photograph of your loved one (s) OR 
scan/email it to Stacy Kuhen at 
kuhens@eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us ​. 
Photographs that are sent into school, ​must include the loved 
one’s name and student’s name on the back of the picture.  

 
***We will try our best to include all photographs that we receive 
in the tribute; however, there is no guarantee that pictures that 
are received ​after Tuesday, December 6th ​ will be included in the 
slideshow presentation.  
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